
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    GE/DC 
    30th September, 2005 

          Mrs. G. Ensor 

          (01922) 653265 

    ensorg@walsall.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
TO: THE CHAIRMAN AND MEMBERS OF THE 

SCHOOL ORGANISATION COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 

Adjourned Meeting 
12th October, 2005 

 
At the meeting held on 28th September, 2005, the School Organisation Committee 
considered statutory proposals relating to the discontinuance of Redhouse Primary 
School from 31st August, 2006. 
 
The Committee requested additional information relating to this matter and agreed to 
adjourn the meeting to 12th October, 2005 at 6.00 p.m. in a Conference Room, Council 
House, Walsall. 
 
Any additional papers relating to this matter will be forwarded to you in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Secretary to the School Organisation Committee. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    GE/DL 
    7th October, 2005 

          Mrs. G. Ensor 

          (01922) 653265 

    ensorg@walsall.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
To: The Chairman and Members of the 

School Organisation Committee 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Adjourned Meeting – 12th October, 2005 
 
I refer to my letter dated 30th September 2005, informing you that the School 
Organisation Committee had been adjourned to 12th October 2005, at 6.00 p.m. in  
Conference Room at the Council House, Walsall. 
 
I now enclose the following: 
 

• Information as requested from Education Walsall (confidential) 
 

• A letter in support of the school from Mr. J. Messenger 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Secretary to the School Organisation  
Committee. 
 
 
Encls. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    GE/DC 
    10th October, 2005 

          Mrs. G. Ensor 

          (01922) 653265 

    ensorg@walsall.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
To: The Chairman and Members of the 

School Organisation Committee 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Adjourned Meeting - 12th October, 2005 
 
I enclose herewith, for your attention, a copy of the late report in respect of Redhouse 
Primary School. 
 
I should be obliged if you could bring the report with you to the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Secretary to the School Organisation Committee. 
 
Enc. 
 
 
 
 


